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Dear Ms. Boukili

Callen Scott

Sunday, September 27, 2020 4:04 PM
Vanessa Boukili

Urban Forestry Committee Youth Application

APPLICATION

My name is Callen Scott and I am a highschooler in Somerville. I think what the Urban Forestry Committee
does is very important and I would like to be a part of it. ] am a 15 year old sophomore at Somerville high and I
really wish there were more green areas in this town. I do not have much of a resume but I have worked in city
programs before and I take great interest in what the committee does. I hope I may be considered for the spot,
and a good way to contact me is through this email or my phone number which is

Thanks, Callen




